
 

 
THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  

(HARBY LANE, COLSTON BASSETT) 

(30 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2025 (8400) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

Nottinghamshire County Council has received requests to extend the existing 30mph Speed 

Limit along Harby Lane, Colston Bassett. The presence of properties and a busy Dairy 

suggest that a 30mph speed limit would be more suitable and will be in keeping with the 

character of the road. 

 

The 30 mph Speed Limit has been introduced to reduce the speed of traffic in the area and is 
more in keeping with the character of the road as shown on the attached drawing (Drawing 
Number H/SLW/4956/01).  

 

 

 

 


